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The citizens of Oregon have been privileged to exercise our franchise by mail, in 

primary and general elections, for over 25 years. Over those years, the instances of 

non-citizen voting has been vanishingly rare. This bill, if passed, will not appreciably 

decrease the possibility of non-citizen voting, but will almost certainly create an 

additional barrier to voter turnout by requiring in person voting. I urge you to consider 

your lesser-abled constituents when deciding how to proceed with SB 210; voting by 

mail is demonstrably easier for Oregonians to perform their civic responsibility.  


